BETH ISRAEKL CENTEIR

PLEASANT HILLS . P.O. BOX 10873
PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15236

August 6, 1969

Mrs., Ely Grossman

President

Beth Israel Center Sisterhood
5142 Leona Drive

Pittsburgh, Pa. 15227

Dear Mrs, Grossman,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Beth Israel
Center we wish to thank the Sisterhood and the Staff of the
Beth Israel Center Library, under Mrs. Markowitz, for the
time and effort put forth toward the maintaining and the
growth of our library. Much has been done to stimulate
the youth of our Center toward their using this facility
during the school year,

Your devotion and care of this facet of the
education of all members of Beth Israel Center young and
"51d" has played an important role in our Jewish
community.

Again, please accept our thanks for another
Sisterhood undertaking well done.

Cordially,
~» : :

Dr. Stanley Glickstein
SG:esk Corresponding Secretary




